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Dear Sir Madam'
We are concerned that ‘respectful practice’ is significantly different to ‘respectful of the 
beliefs and cultures of others’ and that this change also could impact on good health 
outcomes. Respect for a patient does not equal respecting ‘cultural beliefs and practices’ 
that may be antithetical to good medical practice.

with kind regards,
from Alan & Susan Johnson 
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